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On November 18, 2011 the Secretary General of International Investors Association Mr.
Osman Chalishkan hosted the representatives of USAID. The main goal of the visit was
carrying out the joint projects. Within the project “Manpower Training” multi-state
colleges in Batumi, Thbilisi, Kutaisi and Ozurgeti will be provided with modern
technologies. Besides three types of training programs is planned to be implemented in
professional colleges. According to the new developed programs the colleges will be
able to give long and short term trainings under business requirements.0 Within the
program EPI will cooperate with the international company [TC]?, which has the wide
experience in the cooperation with Textile Industry. After the trainings the certificates
will be given the listeners.




